QUADRENNIAL MEETING OF THE UNITED STATES OF AMERICA SPORTS FEDERATION

The quadrennial meeting of the United States of America Sports Federation, formerly the American Olympic Association, was held in New York City November 19, 1941. Officers of the A.O.A. re-elected to offices in the U.S.A.S.F. were Avery Brundage, president; Dr. Joseph E. Raycroft, vice-president; Frederick W. Rubien, secretary; and Gustavus T. Kirby, treasurer.

The National Collegiate Athletic Association is represented on the Executive Committee by K. L. Wilson, Asa S. Bushnell, and Philip O. Badger. N.C.A.A. men serving as general members of the Executive Committee are W. B. Owens, L. W. St. John, and Henry W. Clark.

Designated to represent the N.C.A.A. at the U.S.A.S.F.

meeting were:

Delegates

Philip O. Badger, New York University
Asa S. Bushnell, Central Office for Intercollegiate Athletics
Henry W. Clark, Lafayette College
R. Kenneth Fairman, Princeton University
Clarence P. Houston, Tufts College
Dr. Joseph E. Raycroft, Princeton University
L. W. St. John, Ohio State University
H. Jamison Swarts, University of Pennsylvania
K. L. Wilson, Northwestern University

Alternates

Dr. R. G. Clapp, University of Nebraska
Dr. Edward E. Elliott, Columbia University
Robert A. Fetzer, University of North Carolina
Lt. Col. Louis E. Hibbs, United States Military Academy
George E. Little, Rutgers University
T. Nelson Metcalf, University of Chicago
J. W. St. Clair, Southern Methodist University
Dr. Carl P. Schott, Pennsylvania State College
E. G. Schroeder, University of Iowa

The N.C.A.A. has the same representation on the Executive Committee of the United States Pan-American Games Committee as in the U.S.A.S.F. with the addition of Clarence P. Houston and H. Jamison Swarts as general members. N.C.A.A. appointees to Pan-American Games Sports committees are as follows:

Baseball

John F. Coffey, Fordham University Harry Wolters, Stanford University